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MoU signed with 
Bank of Dongguan, Hong Kong Branch

On 18 April, 2024, HKQAA signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with Bank of Dongguan, Hong Kong 
Branch. The MoU aims to promote green and sustainable finance development.

The MoU was signed by Mr P C Chan, Chief Executive Officer of HKQAA (left, left photo) and Mr Xiao Jing Min, 
Alternate Chief Executive of Bank of Dongguan, Hong Kong Branch (right, left photo). The parties will cooperate to 
promote green and sustainable finance-related certification and assessment services, encouraging enterprises to 
make greater contributions to society and the environment.

It is envisaged that this strategic partnership can attract capital flows towards green and sustainable finance 
development, by combining strengths and resources of both parties.
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